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RE: OPPOSITION TO DESIGN OF NEW RESIDENCE AT 
       110 SEAGATE

230 Onondaga Avenue
Palm Beach FL 33480
23 October 2020

Dear Mr. Chairman and Members of ARCOM:

     We are writing to ask you to deny your approval of the architectural design for 110
Seagate Avenue. We are fairly new to the North End of Palm Beach.  We had lived in
Miami, and when our building was bought by investors, we looked all over south Florida
to settle.  After almost a year, we found the perfect North End.  It had everything we
wanted: ocean, bay, privacy, and homes which fit the simple but beautiful landscape. 

     It seems that over the past couple of years, the trend is away from that regal
simplicity.  Seagate is an ideal street and to put something there which would cry out
against what the North End epitomizes, would be close to an artistic crime.  

      We ask you, under #6 of Section 18-205 of the ARCOM requirements, to consider
“architectural compatibility” and “quality of architectural design”  and to retain what so
many of us love about this particular area.’’

          Thank you for your consideration,

Jacqueline and Richard Murphy
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